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Friday, 22 October 2021 

 
 

Reception Class 
 
 
Dear parent,  
 
At the start of this year we anticipated only having a single Reception class, however, we have 
seen an increased demand for places in this year group. In order to ensure that the children 
receive the best possible education I have taken the decision to split the Reception into two 
classes. The children will still play and learn together but will have separate rooms for some 
activities.  
 
Shilinder Akali, who is a very experienced Reception Teacher, will join Mia and her EYFS team 
after half term. Initially, there will be little change for your child and then after a few weeks of 
transition the children will be split into the two classes.  
 
Thank you for your support. If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me or discuss it 
with a member of the EYFS team.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ken Johnson 
headteacher@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ 
Tel: 020 8692 4351 
Fax: 020 8694 0116 

 


